
111 11 22A Tenth St 
Wectnn N S W  71 7 

Proposed Kurri Kurri Hazardous Waste Incinerator 

Public comments have been called for regarding the above proposal. 

I have just received a letter in my mailbox about this matter, the letter raised a number of 
concerns about the proposal. 
However the letter was signed by  Redlam Waste Servicees. 

It seems to me to be more about protecting their own interests, than any real concerns 
about air quality or public nuisance. 

These hazardous wastes have to be treated and it makes sense to me, to treat them locally, 
Than to transport them, by road, to an existing facility in another area. 

I live not far from the proposed site and have no concerns, I would be happy to see the 
incinerator approved. 

Yours faithfully 
Cnlin Parker 
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